
LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

FACILITIES SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 

LYMAN MEMORIAL HIGH SCHOOL LIBRARY 

JANUARY 9, 2024 - 7:00 PM 

 

MINUTES 

 

In Attendance:  Andrew Lathrop, Nicole McGillicuddy, Brian Green, Sarah Haynes, 

Superintendent Gonzalez, John Jarvis, Facilities Director 

 

I. Call to Order  

The meeting was called to order at 7:04 p.m. 

 

II. LMHS Roof 

Tremco will continue to monitor the leaks on the roof throughout the winter. Masonry 

and metal cap will be worked on once the leaks are repaired. 

 

III. LMHS Auditorium Lighting 

ALSS has a signed contract for phases 1 and 3. January 11 – materials will be shipped, 

January 22 – possible start date. 

 

IV. LMS Gym Lettering 

We will move towards painting rather than stickers, due to the nature of the surface. 

Looking at Recognition Products to create stencils so that painting can occur in house. 

 

V. Adjournment 

 The meeting was adjourned at 7:13 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Nicole McGillicuddy, Chair 


